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To ensure students with significant cognitive disabilities are provided with appropriate state assessments, 
the Oklahoma Alternate Assessment Program (OAAP) mirrors the general assessment in regards to grades 
and subjects assessed.   

The 2016-17 OAAP will utilize two different assessment systems.  High School US History will be assessed 
through Portfolio/PearsonAccess. The subject areas of math, science and English/Language Arts will be 
assessed through the Dynamic Learning Maps (DLM) Alternate Assessment System. Additional information 
is available at http://ok.gov/sde/assessment. 

2016-2017 OAAP District Test Coordinator Database 

In an effort to create a smoother testing experience, we are requesting that school districts choose only one 
District Test Coordinator (DTC) for the Oklahoma Alternate Assessment Program (OAAP). This individual will 
receive all information regarding the Dynamic Learning Maps Alternate Assessment system and the Pearson 
Portfolio. The OAAP DTC does not have to be the same person as the DTC for the general assessments, but we 
do encourage school districts to combine these rolls if possible.   All users with the role of DTC in the DLM 
system will be changed to the role of District User after August 31 unless identified through the OAAP DTC 
survey.  The District User role allows the same level of access in the DLM system as the DTC role except for the 
inability to create new District Users.  The DLM system will allow the District User to create all roles except for 
District User and DTC.  We are asking that you fill out the OAAP DTC designation form no later than August 31, 
2016 by clicking the link below and providing the requested information. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScJztAUPrMZ3eTeMj9wkNLYBsAIzHZ39VXOARmdUCsEU_S9cg/viewform?e

ntry.7450982&entry.427226001&entry.84490586&entry.407841897&entry.676089111 

 

Reminder for DLM Test Administrators to Complete the Security Agreement                            

Test administrators are expected to deliver the DLM assessments with integrity and maintain the security of 

testlets.  For the 2016-17 school year you must renew your DLM Security Agreement through Educator Portal 

under My Profile. If you do not agree to the Security Agreement (and complete the Required Test 

Administrator Training), you will not have access to information in the Test Management section of 

Educator Portal. For a step-by-step procedure, see the Educator Portal User Guide section called Complete 

Security Agreement. 

 

KITE Client Software Update for DLM Alternate Assessment 

KITE® Client 3.0 is scheduled to release in mid-September. All users must install the new KITE Client in order to 

deliver the DLM alternate assessment during the 2016-17 school year.  

The new software update covers all platforms and includes new Chrome and iPad apps. For more information 

on KITE Client, including status, system requirements, and installation instructions, click here. 

http://ok.gov/sde/assessment
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScJztAUPrMZ3eTeMj9wkNLYBsAIzHZ39VXOARmdUCsEU_S9cg/viewform?entry.7450982&entry.427226001&entry.84490586&entry.407841897&entry.676089111
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScJztAUPrMZ3eTeMj9wkNLYBsAIzHZ39VXOARmdUCsEU_S9cg/viewform?entry.7450982&entry.427226001&entry.84490586&entry.407841897&entry.676089111
http://www.dynamiclearningmaps.com/content/kite


 


